
 

Stoneferry Primary School—April Newsletter—Week 4 

This week really seems to have flown by , especially following the Bank Holi-

day weekend. This week in school we have been focusing on monitoring our 

EYFS provision. It was fantastic to spend time in both Foundation 1 and 2 seeing the 

children learning and making the most of the wonderful facilities we now have at the 

school. The teamwork of all the staff also makes this a special place to be a learner. 

During my time in this area I followed a young person for 10 minutes watching what 

they did and what they could experience during continuous provision. It was incredible 

to see how independent and engaged this child was, and how they made the most of 

every opportunity on offer. I finished my time, by watching a fantastic Maths lesson in 

which the children were so enthusiastic and knowledgeable. Our  Foundation Stage has 

moved forward so much and I truly believe this area of school is first class. WE have 

lately updated our school website to show everyone how proud we are of it too, and 

hope you have had a chance to visit the site to watch the new video that has been cre-

ated. 

Going Ultra 

In June, Miss Northen will be taking on an Ultramarathon> She will be attempting to cover 46 miles in 

one go and is busy training whenever she can. Today we have sent home a letter explaining how we 

hope you can get involved to support her. We have decided that using our Daily Mile track we will 

share the 46 miles out between the classes at school and then all the children over the next few weeks 

will complete a share of this so that as a school the combined total will be equal to 46 miles. We would 

be very grateful if you can sponsor your child, and Miss Northen for this event and have sent home 

forms to do so. Miss Northen has also  created a just giving account. Any money raised will be shared 

between the school and the  charity MIND. As a school we hope to buy some new exciting books for 

all the children to enjoy. Thank you 

Mr Raw, Head of 

School 

Find us at www.stoneferryprimary.org.uk or follow us at StoneferryPS 

Stand out moments 

There are so many children doing so many great 

things in school. Here are some more children 

who have caught my eye this week: In F1 James  

is really growing in confidence and enjoying the 

after school club, in F2 Floss dazzled with her 

number work, in Y1 Ella showed great concentra-

tion in Reading, in Y2 Leland read so incredibly, in 

Y3 Ainsley has pushed himself so hard with home 

reading, in Y4 Ramone has completed some ex-

cellent Maths work, in Y5 - Ava’s love of working 

has seen her working at home too, and in Y6 

Warren produced some outstanding writing. 

Yogo and Midfulness 

Above are a few images from the Year 6 Yoga 

session this morning. The weather was fantastic 

and this was the perfect way to start the day. The 

activity was building on teamwork and self worth 

and all the children did amazingly. Antonia our 

teacher is working with all the children and is 

making a huge impression on them. Her clear 

message of positivity is infectious and the children 

are gaining a great deal from this each week after 

what has been an incredibly difficult year. 


